
 

Weekly Mail Drop 

03.02.23 

(Our weekly mail drop will continue to be sent out each Friday this year) 

 

Included in this week’s mail drop: 

 Budget proposal information 

 Information regarding dental visits for P1 and P7  

 Active School programme 

 NHS Family information workshops 

 Adult Learning information 

 

I hope you have had a lovely week. 

Included in this week’s mail drop is a copy of the council’s budget proposal including changes to 

the education budget.  Please have your say.  It is really important that your views and 

opinions are heard.  The closing date for you to share your feelings is 8th February.  

Next week brings us to our February mid-term break.  School will close for one week at the 

usual time on Friday 10th February and reopen on Monday 20th February. 

On our return to school we will reintroduce the morning bell at 8.50 so children know when to 

leave the playground and come into the building.  Our gates will be locked and the playground 

secured at 9.00. 

Next week’s diary 

  

Monday 6th  Tuesday 7th  Wednesday 8th  Thursday 9th  Friday 10th  

 P7 - Headstrong 

programme  

15.15 – 16.30 Choir 

9.00 – 10.00 HT 

Drop In 

10.15 – 11.45 P5 

Swimming 

 

World Book Day – 

activity details per 

individual class 

Finish for mid-

term 

 

Due to staff absence I have had to rearrange a few planned diary events.  Our Family Learning 

event focusing on Writing has been postponed until Monday 20th February at 2pm.  Can you 

please update your annual calendar to show this and I will remind you nearer the time. 

 

Please have a lovely week, everyone.  Take care and look after yourself and your family. 

 


